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As a person who works downtown several times a week in a retail setting I 100% 

support this initiative. I work in a store across form Powells in the Pearl. It continues 

to feel unsafe there especially when drug addled individuals come into the store 

yelling and stealing. Often we have to lock the door in-between customers. There are 

young women working at the store sometimes alone. This is an unstable and 

dangerous environment. The conditions ballot measure 110 has created is untenable 

and will continue to chip away at the already weakened situation of the downtown 

business sector.  


